
 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week  

This week has been Children’s Mental Health Week. Pupils completed activities on Monday in the form 
classes based around this. On Friday, pupils engaged in a range of activities to help support their 
Mental Health such as playing at Hartlebury park, mindfulness arts and crafts, and dodgeball. The 

delicious cakes made by the Sixth Form and Y10 pupils were very popular; especially the brownies! 
Money from the own clothes day, and from the bake sale, will be donated to the charity Place2Be. 

Place2Be has teamed up with Here4You to explore the importance of self-awareness and expressing 
emotions. 

WOW WORK!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

This is a piece of work produced by 
one of our Year 8 students scribed 
by a member of staff. This student 
was given a piece of work to show 
her understanding of analysing a 

text and how to answer questions 
that have been given to them. The 

teacher said the student did so well 
with this task that they went on to 
complete an extension task. Well 

done! 



 

 

 

 

4.2.2025 – Dave Webb – Careers Discussion 

Pupils had the opportunity to participate in an assembly 
listening to Dave Webb, a Creative Director and Illustrator 

from WEAREBEARD in Worcester. Pupils had the opportunity 
to have 1:1 discussion with Dave and also participate in a 

Q&A session asking about getting into a career in the creative 
world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5.2.2025 – PCSO Hate Crime Visit 

Pupils in Year 7 and in the Primary class were able to participate in a discussion with the local 
PCSOs about Hate Crimes to support their topics on Discrimination and Relationships in 

Personal Development lessons. Pupils got to learn about the protected characteristics and 
examples of what could be classed as a hate crime against the protected characteristics. Pupils 

did really well to engage and ask questions related to the topic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC Number Day 

Pupils spent the first 2 lessons on 
Friday participating and celebrating 

NSPCC Number Day with Maths based 
activities.  

 

 

 

Dates 
• Online Safety Week 

• Monday 10th February – 
PCSO Visit on Online Safety 
– KS2/3 Assembly and KS4 

Assembly. 

• Friday 14th  February – End 
of Term. 

 


